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Order Paper

Agenda item 4 Public Speakers

The following question will be asked by a member of the public registered to speak
in accordance with Standing Order 16.12.8.

Question 1: from Mr Mott, a resident of Wickford, who is to ask a question on the
subject of the Fortune of War roundabout at Laindon. The question is:

‘What progress has been achieved to progress plans to straighten what is
left of the old Fortune of War roundabout at Laindon’

Clir Lesley Wagland, Cabinet Member for Economic Renewal, Infrastructure and
Planning will respond.

Agenda item 8 Motions
The following amendment to Motion 3 has been received:

Motion 3 Constructive Approach to Achieving Net Zero- Liberal Democrat
Group amendment

An amendment to be moved by Clir Stephen Robinson and seconded by Clir
David King.

(The words deleted are shown struck-through and additions are shown underlined)
‘This Council notes that the United Kingdom is leading the way on climate change,

with 90 per cent of the world’s economy covered by net zero targets, a significant
increase from just one third before the UK’'s COP 26 presidency.

This Council is supportive of the UK Government’s ambition to make this country a
clean energy superpower and is proud of the UK’s record on cutting greenhouse
emissions.




This Council therefore regrets that the Government has given approval for a new

coal mine in Cumbria, and calls on the Government to support onshore wind
generation and to restore schemes to encourage homeowners to generate their
own electricity.’

(The motion, if amended, would then read:)

‘This Council notes that the United Kingdom is leading the way on climate change,
with 90 per cent of the world’s economy covered by net zero targets, a significant
increase from just one third before the UK’'s COP 26 presidency.

This Council is supportive of the UK Government’s ambition to make this country a
clean energy superpower and is proud of the UK’s record on cutting greenhouse
emissions.

This Council therefore regrets that the Government has given approval for a new
coal mine in Cumbria, and calls on the Government to support onshore wind
generation and to restore schemes to encourage homeowners to generate their
own electricity.’



